DNEWD-/95

From: Sean Brungot [mailto:sean@isaacsonsteel.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2010 8:35 AM

To: PUC

Subject: Docket number DE 10-95 (PSNH proposed PPA with Laidlaw in Berlin, NH)

To whom It may concern,

I would like the attached letter to be entered into the public record for docket number DE 10-195
(approval of PPA between PSNH & Laidlaw). | sincerely hope that the PUC takes my concerns into
consideration. How can the electric ratepayers of NH be assured that the PPA with Laidlaw is the least
cost alternative for renewable energy in northern, NH? PSNH's behavior is an outrage to all NH
ratepayers who are currently paying some of the highest electric rates in the nation. Can the PUC assure
rate payers that this proposed PPA won't exacerbate this problem of extremely high electric rates? if the
PUC does not ask these tough guestions of PSNH then the PUC will have failed to provide the
ratepayers with the protection and public oversight that they rightfully deserve.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Thank you,

Sean Brungot
Berlin, NH

PH: (603)752-9280




